
A big thank you to Paul Erickson

for donating the wood blocks

for the Grade 1 Bunnies!

Student Led Conferences Tonight

from 4:00-7:00 p.m.

Families are invited to drop in to

visit with staff and see all the amazing

things the students have been working

on!  The SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR will be

open tonight during conferences.

Sabre Athletics

The Junior badminton players

competed in Lethbridge last weekend

and experienced some great

competition.

Congratulations to Nate Lach and

Keanu Shefer who brought home

bronze!  The Seniors are competing in 

Medicine Hat today at the

Zone Tournament. Go Sabres!
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Class of 2025

Graduation Celebration

Friday, May 2

Pincher Creek Community Hall

The ceremonies are open to the

public at 7:00 p.m.

Thank you to the Kananaskis Rodeo

Association for providing

a free admission ticket to each 

elementary student for the May 4

performance at the Coleman Sportsplex!




